
 
 

 
 

Year 2 
Home Learning 6 Countries 

 
Here are some topics which you can work from at home. All work can be recorded in a way you choose.     
 

 

 

English Maths Physical Science Creative 

Nouns – people, 
places and things.  
Write A-Z down the 
side of a page. Can 
you think of a 
country for each 
letter?  

Number bonds to 10 
and 20.  
Google ‘hit the 
button topmarks’ 
then select number 
bonds. Play the 
games up to 10 then 
up to 20.  
https://www.topmarks.co
.uk/maths-games/hit-the-
button  

Google  
‘BBC African 
drumming and dance 
sequences’ It will 
come up with a 
2.09min African 
dance on BBC 
school/bite size clip. 
Watch it and have a 
go at joining in.  

Where do animals 
live?  
True or false 
‘Polar bears eat 
penguins’?  
Explain why. 

Choose a country 
from around the 
World. Research it 
and make a mind 
map of what you find 
out.  

Adjectives – 
describing words. 
Make a poster with 
as many adjectives 
on as you can think 
of. 

Practise counting in 
2’s, 5’s, 10’s and 3’s.  
 

Act like an animal. 
How do they move? 
Can your family 
guess which animal 
you are?  
Swap over.  

Choose 2 countries 
and find out about 
the weather in them. 
How are they the 
same/different? 

Have a go at drawing 
your own world map 
and labelling the 
continents of the 
World.  

Verbs – action 
words.  
Write down as many 
verbs as you can 
think of, then act 
them out. Get 
someone to guess 
which verb you are 
acting out.  

Food shopping 
bananas 32p 
apples 25p 
oranges 36p 
tomato 45p 
carrots 43p 
potatoes 28p 
1) You are allowed to buy 
two items from the shop? 
How much will they cost? 
Use column addition. 
Repeat with various 
items. 
2) You have 86p what can 
you buy with it and how 
much change would you 
have? 

Fine motor skills. 
 
Find out what the 
Eiffel Tower, in Paris, 
France, looks like.  
Build your own using 
Lego. 
If you are feeling 
really adventurous 
you could use 
spaghetti and 
playdough/blue tack.  

Food chains. 
Find out what 
animals eat. If it is 
another animal what 
does that animal eat 
etc. 
e.g. lion – zebra – 
grass. 
Start with  

1) bear 
2) fox  
3) human 

and find out their 
food chains.  

Flags of the world. 
Find out about 
different flags and 
choose your 
favourite and 
colour/paint it.  

Conjunctions – words 
that join sentences 
to make them longer.  
Write a sentence 
using each of these 
conjunctions. 
and        or       but            
when     if        that 
because 
e.g. I went to the park 
and I went on the swing.  

How long is 1 
minute?  
Watch the clock and 
see how long it is. 
Then see how many 
times you can 
hop/clap/jump in 1 
min. Make up some 
of your own ideas 
and record your 
answers.  

Yoga – Cosmic Kids 
YouTube channel 
have some great 
yoga sessions.   
 

Look outside/go out 
in the garden. What 
plants can you 
identify? 

Design and make 
your own pizza. 
(You can use wraps/pitta 
bread as the base/or 
google the flour and 
Greek yoghurt base 
recipe). 

Add your own 
toppings then ask an 
adult to put it under 
the grill/in the oven.  
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